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Dear Cllr Monk, 
 
I am writing to support Liskeard Town Council’s bid to the Community Infrastructure Levy 
(CIL) fund for the Rapsons Skate Park project.  
 
Liskeard is a growing town with its fair share of new houses being delivered, 1,400 up to 
2030. Despite all the residential development, we have been overlooked for CIL funding in 
previous rounds. Liskeard Town Council have submitted an excellent proposal to upgrade 
our existing skate park. The current facility is over twenty years old and reaching the end of 
its life.  
 
This project has the backing of the local community, of which I am proud to represent on 
Cornwall Council. The project also benefits from the land already being in the Council’s 
ownership and leased to the Town Council. If funding is granted, I am confident it will be 
quickly delivered and able to provide a much needed facility to our growing town.  
 
Liskeard Town Council has an excellent track record of delivering on projects of this size and 
scale, and their Facilities team are to be commended for their hard work and service. 
 
If you require any further information from me, please do not hesitate to ask. I look forward 
to hearing some positive news from you in due course.  
 
Kind regards,  

Nick Craker 

 
Cllr Nick Craker        
Cornwall Councillor Liskeard Central  
 
E-mail: cllr.nick.craker@cornwall.gov.uk     Mobile: 07932 846278  

Cllr Olly Monk  
Cabinet Member (Housing & Planning) 
Cornwall Council  
 
By e-mail  
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